
Members of the House Rules Committee: 
 
The Electoral College is important because it allows every state to be represented.  Let's remember that 
states are not mere subdivisions of the national government.  If the National Popular Vote abolished the 
Electoral College, one state by its overwhelming numbers, could decide the election over a majority of 
states.  This does not provide fair representation and would further divide the nation. 
 
Please do not pass HB 2927 out of your committee. 
 
Allan Page - Portland 
 

 


